
 

 

Students: Be Ready to Get Scores in July 
Beginning in July of this year, students will get AP scores online.  Since the College Board will no 
longer be sending reports in the mail, there are a few things students will want to do to get ready. 
1.  ​NOW 
Sign up for an account — it's free!  Since you will provide your student ID # at the time of the test, you 
will use that number as your student identifier when signing up online.  You must also provide an 
email address to receive notifications.  You will get a username and password.  

 

Go to ​apscore.org 
 

REMEMBER to write down your username and password in a safe place. 
You should get your College Board account now​ so you'll be ready to get your scores online in July. 
You will not receive scores in the mail, so you'll need this account to access your scores. Once you 
sign up, emails will also keep you updated on how and when to access scores. 
Students may already have an account if they ever registered for the SAT or participated in other 
College Board programs.  
This account will also provide students with access to ​AP ​practice questions​. 
 

2.  ​AFTER THE EXAMS 
 Once you take your exams, you will need to remember your College Board account username and 
password, and one of the following: 

                     ​Your AP number; you will take these home after your last AP test. 
                                               OR 

Your student identifier (student ID number) entered on the AP answer sheet at exam time. 
 
3. ​WAIT FOR AN E-MAIL 
You will receive an email after the exam period letting you know how and when to access scores. 
Further information will also be posted on this site, so be sure to check back periodically. 

https://account.collegeboard.org/iamweb/smartRegister?appId=282&affiliateId=aplp&bannerId=reglink&DURL=https://apstudent.collegeboard.org
https://apstudent.collegeboard.org/takingtheexam/preparing-for-exams
https://apstudent.collegeboard.org/takingtheexam/preparing-for-exams

